From: Margaret Richards_

Sent: 04 November 2014 10:02
To: Planning
Subject: App Ref 2014/6224/P

Sorry my recent email went pear-shaped.

Basically T want to protest at the proposed demolition of 26Netherhall and substituting it with a very large
residential {?) property Thanks for the

1. Noise and disruption for a very long period

2. Extra traffic and lack of parking for existing residents and visitors.

3 With all the schools in the area, danger for unaccompanied children

4 Netherhall is a conservation area, and the proposal for a new 4 storey building with basement and sub-
basement would seem totally out of proportion with the existing very pleasant neighbourhood.



